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Report to the Regional Land Transport Committee
By Nick Sargent, Senior Transport Planner, Transport Policy

Telework Investigation - Employers Survey

1. Purpose

To provide the Committee with an update on the Telework Investigation Project being
conducted by the Transport Policy Department.

2. Background

Members will recall that telework is being investigated as a travel demand
management (TDM) measure (Report 00.430).

The first part of the work programme was to provide an evaluation of the employer
understanding and perspectives in relation to telework.  This has now been completed.

… Attachment 1 provides a summary of the report.  The full report (Wellington
Regional Council-T-00/18) can be viewed in the library or copies obtained from
information services.

3. Communication

An integrated publicity and promotion campaign is part of the TDM investigation
project.  Telework New Zealand in conjunction with our corporate communications
team have disseminated the reports contents to the news media.  The investigation
project has also featured in 'elements'.

4. Recommendation

That the report be received.
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